
 

To the Administrator Addressed  
 

 

DATE:  June 11, 2019 



 
 

Year 9 
 $              
4,444  

 $             



 
 

Questions  

If you have any questions related to this TAA on the minimum salary increases required under 
House Bill 3, please contact the Division of State Funding by phone at (512) 463-9238 or by 
email at HB3info@tea.texas.gov. 

Sincerely, 
 
Leo Lopez, RTSBA, 
Associate Commissioner for School Finance & Chief School Finance Officer 
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